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October, 2024 Parent Survey

We want to hear from you!  It is time for the annual 
parent survey.  The survey has been shortened and 
only takes a few minutes to complete.  

In order to provide that support, the district is asking 
for your thoughts about four main areas including:

• the educational needs of the your 
children;

• how we can help parents/guardians 
support education in the home;

• the overall operation of educational 
programs; and

• opportunities for parents to be involved in 
the development of educational programs

• COMPLETE THE SURVEY ONLINE AT 
THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FY25Parent

• SCAN THE QR CODE WITH A PHONE 
CAMERA:

Other Ways to Provide Feedback
There are a variety of methods for which parents can 
provide feedback and/or ask questions about 
educational programs.  These methods include:

• The public comment time at SWRSD School 
Board meetings (call 907 842 5287).

• The public comment at local CSC meetings 
(contact your local principal)

• Participate and complete survey forms
• Provide comment to the district at 

feedback@swrsd.org

In addition, information regarding equal 
participation in educational programs for Alaska 
Native/American Indian students compared to other 
students and educational programs will be presented 
at a School Board meeting in November or 
December, 2024.

Jon Clouse, Federal Programs Director
jclouse@swrsd.org
842 5287

Southwest Region School District

Qaneryaram mumigcesqumallranek ikayuryukuvet, qayagauryugngaan nunavceni elitnaurvik 
wall’u district office-aaq Curyungmi.	
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